
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org

February 15, 2016

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) conditionally supports SB 1532 (-13) in the sense that it is better
than the status quo.  But OPP would more strongly support establishment of higher minimum wages in
all markets.  We would urge a minimum wage of $12, commencing July 1, 2016, with annual $1
increases until it reaches $15 per hour, with adjustment for inflation thereafter.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.

Oregon Progressive Party
Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021
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